
From: Earl Lamb <TyLamb5350@outlook.com> 
Date: October 27, 2024 at 6:05:16 PM EDT 
To: Kelly Lamb <justme125@aol.com> 
Subject: Fwd: Yuletide Celebration at the Lester House 

 Another one  
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Andrea Buka <aahbuka@gmail.com> 
Date: October 16, 2024 at 8:28:53 PM EDT 
To: Roberta Levandoski <roberta.levandoski@gmail.com>, Earl Lamb 
<tylamb5350@outlook.com>, Doug Kelley <dbkelley12@gmail.com>, Sharon Finlayson 
<frmchic1@gmail.com>, Kit Foster - Home <Kit@kitfoster.com>, Jill Foster 
<foster.1one@gmail.com>, Neal & Carol Ganz - Home <coowagnz@aol.com>, John 
Bolduc <jfbceo@tvcconnect.net>, Missy Dyson <missy.dyson@gmail.com> 
Subject: Yuletide Celebration at the Lester House 

  
Hello all!   
 
At the Ledyard Historical Society's executive board meeting tonight we voted to cancel 
this year's Yuletide Celebration. This was due to several factors, among which is that 
the first Sunday in December, (our traditional date) falls on Thanksgiving weekend this 
year, when all of us (and probably all of you) will be enjoying time with family. We also 
worry that trying to hold this event at a later date will not result in the attendance we 
usually enjoy and will contribute to the already stressful busyness of the holiday season 
for many of us. We very much look forward to working together next year on other 
events.  
 
I hope everyone has a joyful holiday season!  
 
Take care,  
Drey 
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